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‘Short Term Course and Training Programme on Cyber Security’ 

Sir/Madam, 

Academic Staff College, Goa University is conducting a short term course on Cyber Security 

from 7th October to 11th October 2013 from 9.30 am to 5.30 pm. 

This course is being specially organized to provide training to college teachers to facilitate them 

to impart instructions in Cyber Security component of the compulsory paper on Information 

Technology-II taught during the Second term, First year BA / BSc / BCom as per 

recommendation of UGC. 

Experts from Industry/ academics and cyber crime professionals from legal and police 

departments will be conducting the sessions by way of presentations, case studies, demo and 

hands on sessions. The course will also aim at generating a common course material. 

You are requested to depute maximum two faculty members teaching this course to participate 

in this training programme. 

The participation form can be downloaded from the university website www.unigoa.ac.in and 

submitted to the undersigned on or before 23/09/2013. Selected participants will be informed 

by email. Registration fee of Rs 500/- shall be remitted by demand draft drawn in favor of The 

Registrar, Goa University at the time of joining the course. 

For any queries, please contact the Academic Staff College or Dr. Ramrao Wagh,  Coordinator 

for Training Programme(ramrao@unigoa.ac.in). 

 

                                                                                                                                             Yours Sincerely, 

    (Dr. T.A. Viswanath) 

                                                                                                                                                     I/C Director 
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